
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                       December 3, 2007 

 

Alderman Q.A. Shakoor, II 

Public Safety and Licensing Committee 

City Hall 

 

 

SUBJECT: Direct Referral, Final Payment on Contract 44-07 (K7-052), Lockwood Park Tennis 

Court Lighting by DRTJ Systems. 

 

Dear Alderman Shakoor: 

 

I would like to appear at the next Public Safety and Licensing Committee meeting to discuss the 

above noted. 

 

It is recommended that final payment be approved for a total contract amount of $53,454.00 

from funds heretofore appropriated.  

 

This contract was approved by Resolution 07-0353 of August 6, 2007. 

 

                                               Sincerely, 

 

 

                                              Donnie Snow 

                                              Director  

        


